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DATE:   June 14, 2023 
TO:   Business Committee  
FROM:   Mark Walsh, Secretary-Treasurer 
SUBJECT:  Transportation Administration Fee 
  
 
Background: 
 
At the Business Committee Meeting on May 10, 2023, the following motion was moved and seconded: 
 

The Business Committee recommends that the Board of Education of School District No. 68 
(Nanaimo-Ladysmith) institute a yearly administration fee beginning with bussing registrations 
submitted after October 1, 2023  for all students who register for the bus who are inside of the 
walk limits as set out in Administrative Procedure 512 including students who are bussed to 
specialized programming with the exception of Special Needs associated bussing and BCTEA 
related riders and that staff include an update in the yearly Transportation Update to the Board. 

 
The Board then referred the motion to the Business Committee Meeting of June 14, 2023.  
 
Discussion: 
 
The original action sheet dated May 10, 2023, is attached. No additional information has been added. 
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